
 

Second Draft of Mt. SAC's 2017 Accreditation Self-Evaluation 

It is our pleasure to announce the release of the second draft of Mt. 
SAC's “2017 Accreditation Self-Evaluation.”  We believe this document 
demonstrates that the College fully meets the Accreditation Standards, 
as required by the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior 
Colleges.  The draft is found at the following link:  

http://www.mtsac.edu/accreditation/college_accreditation/2017/ 
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